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SANFORD SEWERAGE DISTRICT

281 River Street * P.O. Box 338

                                                       Springvale, ME  04083-0338

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
MONDAY, JANUARY 10, 2022 – 5:00 P.M.
The Sanford Sewerage District Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on January 10, 2022 at 5:00pm regarding the enactment of a policy entitled, “Remote Meeting and Participation Policy” pursuant to 1 M.R.S.  403-B. The hearing will be held at the District’s office located at 281 River Street, Springvale. Questions should be directed to the Superintendent at 324-5313 or abrousseau@sanfordsewerage.org
Please note: The public notice was posted at the main office and on the website on January 3rd.   The noticed will be posted in the Sanford Springvale News(E-edition) in the Public & legal section on January 7th.    
